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From: Panaro, Doris ITEM- __ &
Sent: June-20-17 2:.17 PM

To: "Pierina Sturino'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Cc: Fera, Eugene; Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: RE: File#OP.16.013 and Z.16.051

Thank you for your comments Pierina....by way of this e-mail, I have copied the Clerk’s dept. to ensure your
comments are included as part of their communications, and I have also copied, Eugene Fera the Senior Planner
overseeing the above noted development application.

Doris Panaro
Clerical Typist

905-832-8585, ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
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From: Pierina Sturino

Sent: June-20-17 1:32 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: File#0P.16.013 and Z.16.051

| cannot imagine that a building of this size and magnitude wouid be permitted on Mounsey

Street. Traffic on Clarence St. and Woodbridge Ave. is already way beyond capacity, especially
during "rush hour" times in the a.m. and p.m. This would also destroy the unique character of this
section of Woodbridge. Anyone that would allow this is clearly more interested in financial gains than
the well-being of local residents, wildlife, nature, and historical values. When will the

overdevelopment and destruction stop!

Pierina Sturino



